
 

 

Permanent Deaconate 
Formation 

 

COME and SEE 
Now during those days, when the disciples were increasing in number, the Hellenists 

complained against the Hebrews because their widows were being neglected in the daily 

distribution of food. And the twelve called together the whole community of the disciples 

and said, “It is not right that we should neglect the word of God in order to wait on tables. 

Therefore, friends, select from among yourselves seven men of good standing, full of the 

Spirit and of wisdom, whom we may appoint to this task, while we, for our part, will 

devote ourselves to prayer and to serving the word.” Acts 6:1-4 

 

 

 

The Archdiocese of Halifax-Yarmouth is inviting men to discern a 

possible call to serve the church as Permanent Deacons. For this 

reason, all interested men are invited to a  

 

“Come and See” session 
to be held 

October 1, 2022 
at 

Saint Ignatius of Loyola Parish 
5 Bedford Street 

Bedford, Nova Scotia 

from 9:00 am to noon. 
 

Forward any questions to Deacon Robert Doyle, Director of Deacons 

(directorofdeacons@gmail.com) 
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